Attention All 6th Grade Students and Parents:
We’ve planned an end-of-the-year field trip to

The Funplex!

When: Thursday, June 8
Where: The Funplex ~ Mt. Laurel

Time: Report to school for a regular day! Students will be back for
dismissal at 3pm.

Cost: $32 per student - due Monday, May 22 Please send money in an

~envelope with your child’s name, teacher, and “Funplex Field Trip' marked on the
front. If paying by check please make payable to ABOE and write the following
in the ‘memo’ section of the check: 8@19.

Our ticket includes access to the Splashplex! Students will
need to pack lunch. (See reverse side for more details.)

I , give my child

permission to attend The Funplex on. Thursday, June 8, 2023.

Student’s name
Teacher A
$32.00 Please circle one: cash or check
Parent Signature
Emergency contact #




ATTENTION 6th GRADE
STUDENTS AND PARENTS

Below you will find some important information

about our trip to the Funplex in Mt. Laurel on
Thursday, June 8.

The information below comes directly from our field trip coordinator at the Funplex,
so please read it carefully and-come to school prepared and ready for FUN!

o Inside: There are 6 indoor rides, including laser tag, bumper cars, and go

carts. Students will have access to the “Boardwalk Games” which are the
games that don’t give out tickets or prizes.

e Qutside:
o There are 8 total rides to choose from!

o The Splashplex will be open for water activities. Be sure to pack a bag
with a towel, sunblock, and dry clothes.

Additional Information:

e Itisimportant to note that guests of all ages are expected to be responsible,
courteous, and safe. If behavior becomes detrimental to the enjoyment of

other guests, staff will notify the trip coordinator and may remove the student
from the park.

e Students must bring a bag lunch with them.
e OPTIONAL:
o The snack bar will be open from 12 - 1 and there are vending
machines available if extra snacks are to be purchased.
o Students can opt to purchase credits toward arcade games other
than the Boardwalk games that are already included.

Remember: Students should report to school at regular time. We will be

returning to school before 3. Phones will be collected as usual and kept at
school.



